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Mayor’s Note 

 

 

 

City News & Updates 

Canvus Benches 

Council Appointments 

HK Porter 

 

Coming Up 

*Flyer* 

Public input will continue to drive a Downtown Master Plan that the City of Huntington continues to 
develop. A second public visioning workshop is scheduled for 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, January 31, 
at the Huntington Arts & Entrepreneurial Center (32 E. Franklin St.). It will be an open house format 
where you can stop by for as little as 15 minutes to share your ideas. 

*Flyers* 

Mark your calendars for next month’s Daddy-Daughter Dances and March’s Mother-Son 
Extravaganza. Call (260) 358-2323 ext. 2502 between 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. weekdays to purchase tickets. 

Visit our online Public Meeting Center for meeting times, locations, agendas and minutes. City Council 
and Board of Public Works & Safety meetings can be viewed on the City’s YouTube channel. (Open 
YouTube and search “City of Huntington, Indiana”.) 

 The Board of Public Works & Safety will meet at 3:30 p.m. Tuesday, January 16, in Council 
Chambers. 

 City Council will meet at 7 p.m. Monday, January 22, in Council Chambers. 

City offices will be closed Monday, January 15, in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. Trash and 
recycling collection will be on the normal schedule. 

 

Community 

After today’s snow, temperatures are forecasted to reach well below freezing this weekend and into 
next week. Plan ahead and stay safe! 



Warming station locations include: 

 The Salvation Army, 1424 E. Market St., 8 a.m. to noon and 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
 Parkview YMCA, 1160 W. 500 N. during their normal hours. 
 Walmart during normal store hours. 
 Indiana Family Care Center Thrift Store, 501 N. Jefferson St., 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Wednesday and 

Saturday, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Thursday and Friday. 

For tips on avoiding the expense and inconvenience or frozen water pipes, please click here. 

Huntington County’s Early Childhood Coalition has a mission to address local childcare obstacles and 
create positive early childhood experiences through community collaboration. Interested in getting 
involved or partnering with the Coalition? Please contact Courtney Bonbrake at (260) 289-2123 or 
courtney@huntingtonccf.org. 

Tune in online Thursday mornings at 8 a.m. to Z103.com and Z103.us for a weekly Community Chat. 
The conversations feature important community updates and discussions with local officials and 
community members.  

 

 


